
Weekly attendance is 

fantastically high in school. 

Well done and thank you 

everyone 

Week 6 98% 

 

  

Tuesday 5th October 

Visitor Deanna Van der Velde to visit 

classes and talk about the Jewish 

faith 

Thursday 7th October 

Visitors Guy Opperman and Cath 

Homer to talk to children 

Tuesday 19th October 

School photographs  

Tuesday 19th October 

Parents evening 

Wednesday 20th October 

Parents evening 

Thursday October 21st 

Break up for Half Term  

Monday November 22nd  

Reception Nasal Flu Vaccines 

Friday December 3rd 

Year 4 Bikeability sessions begin 

Friday 8th October 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

It’s been another action packed week in school. There is so much exciting learning 

going on in every class and each day the children are learning and remembering 

more. We have had visits from the Hexham MP Guy Opperman and Hexham Town 

Councillor Cath Homer as well as our Jewish visitor too. The children were 

absolute amazing with our visitors and asked some quite tricky and thought 

provoking questions, their confidence and curiosity was fabulous. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to this week’s Dojo 

Certificates holders 

Reception:  Warren - confidence 

Year 1:         Matei - respect 

Year 2:        Jenny - ambition 

Year 3:       Jessica - ambition 

Year 4:       Doran - resilience 

 Friday Flyer

Kind   Respectful   Resilient   Ambitious   Curious   Confident   Unique   Safe 

Safeguarding reminder - please make sure your mobile phones are always turned off when 
visiting school, this is part of our child protection and safeguarding procedures in school. 

 
 

  
 

We are really proud of Mrs Maitland who ran in the 

London Marathon last weekend and finished in an 

amazing 4 hrs and 22 minutes. She is an inspiration to 

us all - the children loved seeing her magnificent 

medal in assembly too.  
 

Congratulations to Teddy for 

being the lucky winner in our 

Census day space themed 

lunch 

 

On Tuesday the children in Year 2 had a 

Jewish visitor to their classroom as part of 

their RE work. The children listened 

beautifully to the lady as she told them 

about Sabbath. Candles were lit and the 

children had the opportunity to taste 

challah bread and ‘pretend’ wine. They 

were all really interested to learn about this 

special Jewish Celebration.  

BLACK HISTORY MONTH 

We are busy celebrating Black History 

Month in school. Children in school 

have been learning about the 

amazing achievements and 

contributions to our life that Black 

people make and being grateful that 

we live in a culturally diverse country. 

 


